Mr. Peter Dale Scott
English Department
235 Wheeler Hall
University of California, Berkeley
Berkeley, CA 94720

Dear Mr. Scott:

This is in response to your letter to Chairman John Tunheim dated November 7, 1995, which was received at the Review Board offices on November 9, 1995. Mr. Tunheim has asked me to respond to you.

First, the Board will carefully consider the information which you have provided, consistent with our obligations under The President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act of 1992.

Second, the Board would be interested in reviewing any additional information that you believe would be relevant to its work.

Third, a review of our records and a conversation with Chairman Tunheim has revealed no letter which you have sent to him that has not resulted in a response.

Finally, the Review Board will continue to seek to fulfill its mandate in an effective and efficient manner. The Board genuinely appreciates substantive input from you and other members of the research community, but does not find it fruitful to respond to threats, challenges or inappropriate characterizations of its work.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq.
Associate Director for Communications